
Department of Justice responds to media enquiries 
********************************************** 

     In response to media enquiries, a spokesman for the 
Department of Justice said today (July 4) that the Secretary 
for Justice, Mr Rimsky Yuen, SC, has resumed work today 
after taking leave to receive treatment for intestinal 
discomfort, and that his medical condition will not affect his 
work. 

Ends/Monday, July 4, 2016 

 


